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May 9, 2025
 



 

May 12: Wear red, white, and blue in celebration of the first American Pope!
May 12-16: FIA week
May 14: May Crowning
May 15: Wear Spirit wear
May 15: Faith on 44 - St. Bridget
May 23: Last day of school - May Day!
May 24: 6th Grade Graduation

 

Dear St. Mary Families, 
We want to thank the PTO for a wonderful Staff Appreciation Week! It was an
amazing week with awesome treats, lunch, covered duties, gifts, and more! It
was much appreciated by all of the staff! We are so blessed to be at St. Mary's!
It was an eventful week with a new Pope being chosen during school! Students
enjoyed watching it live throughout the end of the week and talking with Fr. Dustin on
Thursday about Pope Leo XIV. They were very interested in the entire process and
some even voluntarily stayed in at lunch and recess to watch it! Ask them what they
learned!
Also, be sure to order your yearbook for this year! They are on sale now!
In this Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus describes his care for his sheep. Jesus also
describes his relationship with the Father. He says they are one. This means that to
know Jesus is to know the Father. Jesus doesn't just bring us closer to the Father,
Jesus puts us directly into contact with God the Father, removing all distance
between us. Throughout our life, we hope and pray that we will grow ever closer to
God as we learn to follow Jesus more fully.

Have a wonderful weekend!
God Bless,
Mrs. Pam Wells
Principal

 



Our School Mission Statement

St. Mary’s Catholic School and PreSchool is Christ-
centered, emphasizing spiritual values rooted in the
Catholic faith. 

BELIEVING in Jesus Christ.
ACHIEVING academic excellence.
INSPIRING service, personal growth, and
responsibility

 

St. Mary's Theme for
2024-2025

The Eucharist is the Cornerstone, and
we are Building the City of God!

 

Energy Bus: Positive Passengers
Congratulations to this week's winners of the Energy Bus: Positive Passengers!

These students have been good role models this week by showing respect, using
their manners, and showing kindness toward classmates and staff members!



Hunter Spaeth, Ben Neuman, Asher Schwering, Allie Neuman, Adley Jessup, Ellie
Snow, Lane Osborne, and Evie LeSar

 

Have you seen me?

Have you seen the new
Mother Mary statue out in
front of school? With the
aide of an anonymous
donor, the Class of 2025
donated the statue to 
St. Mary's! It is beautiful!
A Huge Thank You to the

Class of 2025!
 

 



 

PTO News



Thank you to Melissa Niedenthal for chairing our Staff Appreciation Week
committee and all the committee members and volunteers who made food,
covered recess and lunch duty, and just made our staff feel appreciated!!
May Day is the last day of school, Friday, May 23rd. PTO will provide games,
lunch, and a special treat. If you'd like to help with games or lunch and are
Safe Parish Certified, please contact Kevi Harpring or Jacki Frazier. 
6th Grade Graduation is Saturday, May 24th. The 6th graders will be honored
at the parish mass that evening, followed by a reception for them and their
families in the school gym.
PTO Officers would like to thank everyone who has helped make this year a
successful year!! Our fundraisers have gone above and beyond this year, and
with that, we will be able to provide new items for the students, staff, and
school! We are so thankful for the generosity and support we receive!! Again,
THANK YOU to everyone who has chaired an event, helped on a committee,
bought or sold items, or provided support. We appreciate you all!

If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions, please reach out to Mary
Burklow, Liz Ging, Ashley Harpring, Jennifer Hoeing, or Jennifer Snow.

SMS PTO Facebook Page

 

Yearbook Sale Going on NOW! You can order online,
or send in cash or check to the office!

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUzEtuxCAMANDTwDIyNmBYsKhU5R4OnyaazBCRtGlvX83-6ZXEhpCtrsmw9QHZUdBrEjZlES6RgicJDSQWrjZ45132kfWWENCBg4jGoQlT5Jpby9AyywI2Kwtt7_nx6ledcn_qPa3XdZyKPhTOCuf7vqcmuS69P95A4XyM3ra9Tsd6KJq3oujTAEAgCMEBGWf1u9tKIuMYILIeSU757S9l4byeMv7G97lOfXzpn4T_AQAA___sMUE1


 



 



 

Preschool Parents: Graduation



 



 



 

Thank You!
Thank you to all of those who volunteered for lunch/recess duty. We were able to
cover the whole schedule this week. The staff appreciated the break and adult



conversation every day!! Also, thank you to those who helped with snacks and lunch
on Wednesday! 
—Staff Appreciation Week Committee  



 

Lunch Menu



 



 

 SMS Spirit Wear
Use the QR Code or the link to purchase
new spirit wear! There are new items
added this year! Orders are made to
order. No stock items. 

Spirit Wear by
Country Made

Designs

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUzEGSqyAQANDTwE6raSCtCxZ_4z1IA5H6Cikg4-T2U-5fveBIaSQjo1NkHguS1YvcHfLjmQzqpMDHBdksRD6uq9UqeCQls0NACxZWVBbVMq8UOSWGxOSfYFgYSEfl_6WOOHM95eH2Md5d6H8CN4HbdV0z108Z7Xv6EEPs-VX6TQVuXI8j8si1dIFbH9Pp23fq79zymK7om7zfHJxWlgBWks357n9rEQb6uHX79H2u7SV_HP4FAAD__2xoSLg


 





 



































 

Ongoing Fundraisers

BoxTops for Education
Kroger - register online at kroger.com, our number is XJ640
Amazon Smile - smile.amazon.com

http://kroger.com/
http://smile.amazon.com/
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